
“SPIRIT OF THE KNIGHTS” 

Knights of Columbus #11669,  

St. MaƩhew Catholic Church, Lake Worth, FL 
January 14, 2025 

The Knights of Columbus had a very busy and very successful meeƟng in January 2025.  The 
members had ordered new shirts (they look great!).  More men ordered shirts at the 
meeƟng.  If you have not already done so, order your council shirt today.  They cost $35.00.  
They are beauƟfully embroidered, and you can put your name on the shirt. Just let me know; 
you can pay for the shirt when it comes in and you pick it up.  The new council banner is 
being finished as we speak. 

You will be receiving an email with the council’s calendar for the enƟre year.  In the 
meanƟme, DO NOT FORGET THE KNIGHTS AT THE RACES on Feb 21 @ 7:00 pm. Come out, 
support your council, and have fun while doing it. 

The Knights of Columbus has been given the opportunity to serve at the 10:30 am mass on 
the second Sunday of each month.  There is also a Rosary Program at 10:00 am before the 
mass for anyone who would like to parƟcipate.  This is a very special Ɵme for all parƟcipants.  
There will be donuts and coffee served aŌer mass in the Parish Center. Bring your spouse, 
your kids, or a friend and enjoy the mass and the fellowship. 

Our membership is sƟll growing, and we are gaining momentum with each new man who 
becomes a Knight.  We added three new men to the roster this month!!  If you received this 
email, you are already a member, and we would love for everyone to come to the meeƟngs 
or join us at any funcƟon. ParƟcipaƟon is not only fun but is very rewarding. 

We conƟnue to pray for those who are sick or who are troubled in any way.  We are currently 
praying for the ciƟzens in California as they baƩle the wildfires there.                                

DON’T FORGET: *    Knights at the Races on February 21 @ 7:00 pm  

 Next Council MeeƟng at 7:30 pm on February 10 in the Parish Center 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO FATHER LEONARD DIM ON JANUARY 16. CONGRATULATIONS!!! 

“May your troubles be few and your blessings be many. 

God Bless,  

Paul S. Turner, Grand Knight  

turnerpaul24@gmail.com 

 


